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VPD Report Number:  13-16050 Date/Time Occurred:  December 27, 2013 / 1505 hours 

Type of Incident:  Suspicious Item  Location:   Floral at Acequia 

 

 

Name of Business (if applicable): 

N/A 

      

      

 

 

 

Suspect:  Age: Arrested: 

1.  N/A          

2.                    

3.                    

 

 

Details:  On Friday, December 27, 2013  Visalia Police and Fire Units responded to a call of a suspicious item at Floral 

and Acequia. Upon arrival,  police and fire units located a clear two liter bottle containing and unknown  substance.  

Based on the item and its location the area was evacuated. The Tulare County Consolidated Bomb Squad responded to 

the scene. It was determined that the item was not a danger to the public and was removed from the area.  

 

 

 

Arresting / Investigating Officer:   Visalia Police/ Visalia Fire / 

TCCEOD 

Supervisor:  Sgt. B. Abbott 
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